Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: sfowee@iamaw.org

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2010 1:35 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 194 - Ten-Year Review of the NIOSH Radiation Dose Reconstruction Program Comments
Name

Steven R. Fowee

Organization
IAMAW

Email
sfowee@iamaw.org

Address

9000 Machinists PI.

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772
u.s.

Comments
| have been informed that a rumor (I hope) is circulating at several DOE sites like Pantex that NIOSH will

be "pulling out" of any medical screening and or dose reconstruction in the very near future. Is this
correct? Please enlighten me on this subject.

Thank You,
Steven R. Fowee, Project Coordinator

IAM S&H Dept.
301-967-4704




